Important reminders:

- On February 141" we will be
celebrating friendship day within
the classrooms- you may share
valentine cards and a special treat.
A Bright wheel message will follow
from your child's teacher.

- Lake Shore Schools will be on
break February 19"- 239 please let

Preschool:

This month our curriculum is Tubes
Tunnels. We are looking at things in
our everyday life that are
tubes/tunnels and how they are
used. In addition we will being
doing lotfs of Valentine fun,
celebrafing in the classroom on the
1418,

Toddler:

This month brings us to “A Care
Bear Adventure”! We will be

exploring our feelings and emotions
through songs, colors, pictures and%ag

am books with our help from the ¢
Care Bears. &

Nursery 1
This month's
curriculum! We will be
learning about
puppies and kiften,
and how much we
love them! If you have
any four legged furry
friends at home,
please feel free to
"\ bring in pictures o
hang up in our
classroom!

Nursery 2
This month it's all
about “feelings’. To
start the month we
have ‘Happy Feet”
and “sad". We will be
dancing, singing,
reading and doing art
projects, all pertaining
to feelings! We will be
learning some new
songs as well as some
@ time favorites




